
 

 

 

 

 

 

Update for parents with children at BFS entitled to Free School Meals (FSM) 

Every pupil at Advantage Schools who is currently entitled by application to Free School 
Meals will be sent a £25 electronic supermarket voucher tomorrow (Friday) morning. 
This is to ensure continued access to free school meals for the two weeks commencing 
Monday 23 March, i.e. the final two weeks of the spring term. 

A link to each child’s voucher will be sent by SMS message to the primary parent 
or carer contact mobile number that we hold for each child. Follow the link in the SMS to 
download the voucher to scan at the checkout against grocery purchases at ASDA, Tesco 
or Sainsbury’s. 

Please ensure that you follow the instructions in the link very carefully. We cannot re-
issue vouchers which expire after being activated so ensure that you select the correct 
supermarket before pressing ‘Collect Now’. 

We recommend that you watch this short video before activating your 
voucher: https://vimeo.com/400887715 

If you have any questions or problems with using your voucher, please email 
info@bedfordfreeschool.co.uk or speak to your child’s pastoral leader, ensuring that you 
include your full name, your mobile number and your child’s full name in the email. 

 

https://vimeo.com/400887715?fbclid=IwAR1jLYyAIDp96hfBfjd_jbkeFF1jUVBKzj3nxZnZ7b5MC8CPwYPPY7NMoJM

